
NEWS FROM THE HIVE 

DECEMBER 3RD 2022 

So much has been happening, I just have not been able to keep up with the news! 

After our first Market show in Virginia Beach last October, we were invited to be a part of 2nd Sundays 

in Williamsburg just 3 miles from the home Apiary! 

We did the November Market and did very well, Now we are preparing for the December Market, and 

two more Holiday Pop-Up Makers Marts also in Williamsburg (See our announcement Banners or 

Facebook page for details. We secured approval to do all ten 2nd Sundays next year as well. 

We have expanded our product line to include regional Dark Amber Honey and Beeswax candles.  

We are working on deals to add more monofloral honey like blueberry honey from Michigan, Sweet light 

Clover from South Dakota, Gall Berry, Blue Ridge Mountain Wildflower, and more! 

Plans are in the works to expand our out yard in Toanao to more than twenty hives! While it is a 

significant investment, we know it will bring even more local honey, and provide the basis for 

expanding our sales to produce more bees in the burg! 

We hope you will have a joyous and enlightened holiday season! 

Thanks for checking in with us. 

  

Scott and Patty! 
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